
 
                                          September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

                         Welcome back to our returning children and a very warm 

welcome to our new children. So far, all the children seem to be settled and happy to be 

back – it is lovely to see how much they have grown over the summer. 

 

Absence procedures. 

Please could you let the nursery know, either by telephone or by speaking to a member 

of staff, if your child is going to be absent for any reason. On some occasions we have 

to contact you if your child is unwell. Unfortunately this presents as No caller ID on 

your phone. If this happens to you within your child’s nursery hours, I would ask as a 

precaution for you to call the nursery to check. 

 

Toileting 

Please can I remind parents to take their children to the toilet before the start of 

each session. 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

One of our nursery children has a compromised immune system. As a preventative 

health measure I ask parents to inform Mrs Gray immediately if they suspect their 

child to have an infection that requires medical attention. 

 

Toy Fund/snack 
We would ask that you place your child’s weekly payment of£2.50 in the small plastic 

pouches provided (each pouch will have your child’s name on it) and place the sealed 

pouch in our “Post Box” which will be located on the wall outside of our nursery 

classroom. Please remember to have the correct money. If you have any problems with 

this then please speak to Mrs Gray who will be only too happy to explain further. Thank 

you for your co-operation. 

 

Rag Bag Indoor Textile Bank 

Our nursery has registered to participate in the Rag Bag Scheme. As part of our 

recycling initiative we have decided to involve our children in the Rag Bag Bank, located 

in the nursery hall. We will distribute bags for children and parents to fill. Goods which 

can be accepted are good quality clean and dry clothing, paired shoes, handbags, 
wallets, ties, belts, hats etc. From your donations the nursery will receive a small 

monitory donation whilst caring for our environment. For more information on this 

please visit the website, www.rag-bag.co.uk 
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Dates for your diary  

A number of holidays and dates are coming up. Please read the following 

carefully. The nursery will be closed on the following days: 

 

 Friday 21st and Monday 24th September 2018 

 In service day Friday 12th October 

 Monday 15th to Friday 19th October 2018 ( inclusive )  
 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Karen Gray 

 Nursery Class Team Leader. 

 
 


